
November 2022

November is here and we are starting to reflect on all the 
things we are thankful for! We are all very thankful for the 
families and the children that we serve in our community.

The children really enjoyed our Fall Festival and Trick or 
Treating around the Jefferson School last month. Thank you 
to the businesses in the Jefferson School that participated in 
our Trick-or-Treating event!

Cooler weather is here and the holiday season is drawing 
near. Please remember to dress your child according to the 
weather, as we will still be going outside each day. As we get 
closer to Thanksgiving, be on the lookout for our 
Thanksgiving plans here at the Early Learning Center!

PIEDMONTFAMILY YMCA
CHILDCARECENTER

IMPORTANT 
REMINDERS:

Take home linens 
each day to be

washed or
replaced.

Morning drop off 
/cut off time is at 

9:00 AM.

IMPORTANT
DATES:

November 11:
ELC will be CLOSED 

for Teacher 
Workday/ Parent 

Teacher Conferences 

November 14 & 15:
Fall Picture days

November 24-25: 
ELC will be CLOSED 
for Thanksgiving 

Holiday



November  
BIRTHDAYS:

Jackson K. 11/05

Ms. Madison 11/06

Imran A. 11/07

Rivka H. 11/10

Cora H. 11/10

Ms. Kiana 11/12

Ms. Renee 11/15

Ariah S. 11/20

Skylar S. 11/21

For photos of the kids and 
other YMCA news, be sure 

to check our Facebook
page:

Facebook.com/PiedmontFamilyYMCA

CLASSROOM NEWS

Infant 1

This month we will explore leaves. We will make leaf sensory bags and sing 
“leaves are falling down” with finger motions. We will also be working on 
developmental milestones! We hope that everyone has a safe and happy 
Thanksgiving.

Infant 2

After saying goodbye to the spooky season, we say hello to the month of 
giving thanks; November. We have been enjoying getting to know our new 
friends that have joined us this past month. With the cold weather settling in, 
please feel free to send in some warmer clothes and jackets. Please 
remember to write your child's name and label their belongings. 

Toddler

November is a fun month with STREAMin3. We will explore smell with a lot of 
hands-on activities. We will also be making some fun Thanksgiving crafts and 
talking about what we are thankful for. We will continue to work on our colors 
in English and Spanish as well as ABCs and numbers. 

Twos

The Twos are super excited to get into fall with Thanksgiving coming and the 
season changing. We have a lot of crafts that we will be working on and are 
excited for you all to see them. The Student of the Month is Amelia!

Threes

Oh my gourd, I cant believe it is already November! This month we will be 
working on managing behaviors a well as developing communication, 
speaking, listening, and understanding skills. 

Pre-K

November is the month to give thanks! We are thankful for you and your 
family for allowing us to love and teach your child each day. This month we 
will be working on the letters J, K, L, M, and N. We will also be exploring the 
colors yellow, pink, blue, and green. 

http://www.facebook.com/PiedmontFamilyYMCA

